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As an alumni of a Heart of Oregon Corps program I have seen the great things Heart 

of Oregon Corps has done not only in my life but in others in our community. I believe 

with a more central campus would make it easier for Heart of Oregon Corps to help 

more youth with not only job training and education but with the more basic needs 

that the youth that they work with. I seen what Heart of Oregon Corps has done 

without a central campus and I’m very excited to see what Heart of Oregon Corps 

can do when they have one. 

  

James G Miller 

Heart of Oregon Corps YouthBuild Alumni 2013 


